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Students of the Month

Class of 2024 Fundraiser!
Submitted by the Freshman Class Committee: Alissa Barthuly, Callista 
VandeBerg, Ben Steffes, Sawyer Shultis, Ian Henning, and Lyric Chitwood and 
Freshman Class Advisor Kaytie Storms

The annual Laconia Freshman Fundraiser is upon us! This fundraiser has been a 
successful tradition at Laconia High School for a number of years; however, we need 
your support. Once again, the freshmen class will be working with Club’s Choice to 
sell cookie dough and gift items at the perfect time to help you with holiday gifts! The 
sale runs from October 26 - November 16, with items available as of December 15th!

This fundraiser is the only opportunity for freshmen to raise money for many important 
events and costs throughout their high school years. The fundraiser goal is 12 orders 
per student. This fundraiser is especially important to our class this year because we 
have already lost a lot of high school opportunities and experiences like homecoming 
and fall sports, and could potentially lose future opportunities due to COVID-19. 

Estimated Costs for the Class of 2024
● Homecoming supplies for sophomore, junior, and senior years: approx $50 

per year; $150
● Junior Prom: Avg. $2,000 
● Senior Class Trip: $1,000-$2,250 (depending on location)
● Senior Homecoming Dance: $600*
● Graduation (Flowers/Media): $450-600*
● Senior Banquet: $600-2,000*
● TOTAL: $7,600

*Should be able to pay for these with profits from Prom Ticket Sales (avg. $3,000). 

If you would prefer to support a student with a monetary donation in lieu of (or in 
addition to) placing an order, please feel free to do so. We want to have as many great 
experiences as possible, and unfortunately, those experiences are not free! 

Any leftover monies post-graduation, per Policy 376.1, will be deposited into one of 
the following accounts via class vote:
 1. Alumni Scholarship Fund
 2. Laconia Student Council
 3. Class Reunion Fund

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the freshman 
class or Mrs. Storms (storkat@rbsd.k12.wi.us or 872-5467).

Thank you for your support! 

Laconia High School

First Grade Virtual Field Trip to Little Farmer
Rosendale Primary School First Grade Teacher Sarah Hartgerink

We were not able to visit Little Farmer in person this year, but Little Farmer came to 
RP virtually.  The first graders were taken on a tour by Farmer Sheryl and Farmer Alicia 
who taught them so many interesting facts about bees and apples.  

First the first graders were brought into the bee house.  The bee house contains an 
observational bee hive.  Students were told about the importance of bees in nature, their 
life-cycle, and how they relate to the food we eat.  Did you know that we wouldn’t have 
cheeseburgers without bees?

Little Farmer brought each student an apple, pumpkin, and activity book.  What an 
awesome virtual trip!  Thank you Farmer Sheryl and Farmer Alicia! 

Pictured is the 
apples, pumpkins, 
and activity books we 
received from Little 
Farmer. 

Mrs. Hartgerink’s 
class watches their 
virtual field trip on 
the smartboard.

Rosendale Intermediate
Diversity and Inclusion

4th Grade - Ms. Torgersen and Ms. Serwas

4th Grade - Mr. Vandenberg, Mr. Engel and Mrs. Goebel


